
C. E. Adams, VFW Post 1432 to Senator Arthur Capper
This is a letter from C.E. Adams, Adjutant of VFW Post #1432 in Salina, Kansas, objects to the use of German
prisoners of war(POWs) by businesses and private individuals in Salina, Kansas, and the surrounding area. 
Primarily, the VFW members are concerned that returning veterans will not have enough jobs due to the presence
of POWs in the area.

Creator: Veterans of Foreign Wars Post 1432

Date: June 28, 1945

Callnumber: Coll. 12, Box 20, Folder: Prisoners of War
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